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Oak Ridge, TenneaB.GG, '
IEBs J7H : September 10, 1957

~1

AR

W, J. E, Law, Jr, ’ '
Niclear Engineering Company, Inc,
2600 North Main Street ™ .
Walmut Creek, California

Subject: PROPGSED VISIT
Dear Mr, law:

This is to acknowledge your letter of September 5, We shall
be happy ¢o have you visit us on the 20th to discuss any
problems far disposal or radicactive waste which you have in
mim.

Reservations have been made at the Alennder Botel for the
night of September 19tho

DU

Vary truly youra,{

James W, Hitch, Assistant Chief
" Byproduct Licensing Branch
Isotopes Extension -
,Diviaitm of Civilian Lpp].'u:atlm
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2600 NORTH_MAIN STREET™ ) ' 5
_WALNUT CREEK, CALIFORNTA® fMWZ—d*A—?' u/dﬁ

YELLOWSTONE 5-6150

September 5, 1957

Mr, James Hitch

Division of Civilian Application
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission

P. O, Box E

Oak Ridge, Tennessee

Dear Jim:

I am planning on being in Oak Ridge on September 20th and would
like to talk to you and others in the commission on the operations
of our company. We have some new ideas that we want to propose
to you and to Washington en a new method for the disposal of our
waste materials,

Would you be kind enough to make reservations for me at the Alexander
hotel for me on the evening of September 19th.

Sincerely yours,
NUCLEAR ENGINEERING COMPANY, INC.

JE/ Eo Iaw, Jr.

President




